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DATE:  November 13, 2024 
  
TO:  Executive Board 
  Indiana Department of Health 
 
FROM:   Kelly MacKinnon 
  Chief Legal Counsel  
 
RE:  Final Adoption of Rural Emergency Hospital Rule, 410 IAC 15.2 
  LSA Document # 24-370 
 
 
The Indiana Department of Health (Department) requests the Executive Board, at the Board’s 
November 13, 2024 meeting, adopt the rural emergency hospital rule, 410 IAC 15.2, LSA 
Document # 24-370. The rule was presented to the Board for discussion on May 17, 2023.  
 
This rule: 

• Establishes the process to obtain a rural emergency hospital (REH) in Indiana; and 
• Provides for the Department to regulate REH’s following licensure. 

 
The final rule includes grammatical and clarifying changes from the proposed rule. A copy of the 
rule showing the changes from the proposed to final rule is attached. 
 
The public hearing was held on October 28, 2024. No comments were received. 
 


